
  NEWSLETTER 19th May 2023 

Year 4 made their Holy Communion this week.  
They all looked wonderful and the sun was shining. 





 

Year 6 
Condover Hall  

2023 

Year 6 had a fantastic fun filled few days at 
Condover Hall. 

  



Year 3 Egyptian Art work 

This week Year 3 have been looking at and recreating 
Ancient Egyptian art using patterns and symbols as 
part of their project to look at Ancient Civilisations. 



Year 1 Crafts 

Year 1 have been learning 
lots of new craft skills this 

week in art. On Tuesday 
they took their art lesson 

into the  
forest and practiced the 

skill of weaving wool.  

  



 

 

 
Thank you for those children completing their 5 reading lessons a 
week. We can really see the progress you are making and the pleas-
ure you are taking from it. Please do try to ensure your child is 
completing their weekly lessons. Reading Plus is such a good tool to 
teach important reading and vocabulary skills in a fun, personalised 
way.  

Reading Plus WORKS and we have the evidence to prove 
it. Keep up the good work everyone. 

This week our class  
winners are  

Year 4.              
Well done to them.  

 

 Our pupil competition  
winner this week  

is Alex from Year 4.    
   
                               



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  

DOJO AWARDS  

SATS 
SUPERSTARS AWARD 



Please see the link for this half-term's Wednesday Word Booklet below.  

 

http://www.wednesdayword.org/Forthcoming-Resources/3_Helper.pdf 

 

10th May 2023 

Sunday 21st May — Procession for Year 4 children 
who made their Communion last week. 
 
22nd May - Year 4 trip to CHET 
 
25th May - School closed until 7th June 
 
 
 

Parent Governor Election. 

 

After a very close vote Daniel Jones has been elected. Thankyou to both of our  

candidates and also to those who voted. 

Reminder Year 6 Hoodies. 

Orders need to be in by Tuesday 23rd May. 

May we remind you that the Extra Club bookings and 
payments are now done through the school spider app. 

Our new children for September have all been  

informed that they have been offered a place at our school, 
we look forward to welcoming them in September. 

 

We still have a few places available if you know of anybody 
that would like to join our lovely school please spread the 
word. 

EXTRA 
CLUB 

http://www.wednesdayword.org/Forthcoming-Resources/3_Helper.pdf

